Consulate General of Pakistan <u>Toronto</u>

PRESS RELEASE

The Mayor of Hamilton hosted the Consul General at a lunch along with his Cabinet in Hamilton on Wednesday, 25 October 2017.

During the meeting, the two sides discussed various proposals to further strengthen cooperation between the Consulate and the City of Hamilton. The Mayor showed deep interest in promoting cooperation with Pakistan in the field of innovation, science & technology. The two sides also agreed to work jointly for holding an exhibition on Pakistan's culture in Hamilton.

Toronto
27 October 2017